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I live in douglas county, our timber is a renewable resource. I strongly believe the 

tight restrictions on public land logging is very harmful to the local and state 

economy. With proper and intelligent management, the overall benefits of increased 

logging would not only curtail tax increases but create lower taxes, more jobs and 

revenue and not effect the timber inventory. 


